INFANTS
January 2025

*HAPPY NEW YEAR! It’s hard to believe we’re in a New Year
already. We hope all of you had wonderful/blessed holidays!
Looking back on December, we had a ot of fun learning about baby
Jesus, the different ways of celebrating Christmas and doing many
festive art projects. In January, we will be “creating” a Winter
Wonderland and “learning” about Polar Animals. We will finish
January with a Five Senses theme.

*Happy Birthday to Walker on the 31%]

*Please notice on the calendar...CCCC is CLOSED on Monday
January 20" for a Staff Inservice Day.

*Regular reminders. .. to label all of your child’s supplies:

bottles, lids, cups, food containers, etc. Check your child’s diaper
bags for any chokable items: plastic bags or baggies, coins, diaper
cream(this is not chokable but is considered a medicine by the state)
medicine, etc; we are not allowed to have these items hanging in
their cubbies in the hallway.

]

Thank You




